
All… 
  
Today after our IFMA/GCN Certificate Session, I learned of the tragic death last Friday of one of our 
participants, Ken Tarczewski, Director of Facilities & Grounds at past IFMA Partner Frazer Center.  GCN 
was notified that Ken was killed when his motorcycle was struck by a car in Columbus. 
                                                                                                                                                                                            
On behalf of IFMA Atlanta, I posted this message on the funeral home obituary page:  Our sincere 
condolences to Ken's wife Lynn and his family and friends.  Ken was participating in IFMA's Facility 
Management Certificate Program at Georgia Center for Nonprofits and had made many new 
friends.  We missed him in class today and are very saddened to learn of this heartbreaking tragedy. 
  
Emily 
  

     
  Emily C. Perry 
 


